
 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 8, 2020 
 

Media Release 
Update from the All Nations Hospital Project (ANH) Steering Committee 
 
All Nations Hospital Project Stage 1 submission to be 

presented to the Province in April 2021  
 

The All Nations Hospital Project Steering Committee met recently to review planning 
elements which will form the Stage 1 submission to the Province of Ontario, Ministry of 
Health (the project’s major funder) including:  
 
1. Technical Building Assessment  

Section summarizes the structural, mechanical, electrical state of each LWDH 
building (the hospital, St. Joseph’s Health Centre, old St. Joseph’s hospital and 
Powerhouse/Laundry).   

 
2. Existing Building and Site Plans  

Three (3) potential development options (as required by the Province) including two 
different options on the current site and one option on a new site have been 
analyzed in this section in terms of size, zoning, services, topography and cultural / 
community fit.   

 
3. Master Building Plan  

This section explores what a new hospital and campus could look like on each of the 
narrowed two potential sites.  
    

These items were recommended by the Steering Committee and will move on for Board 
of Directors approval.  The Stage 1 submission is expected to be presented to the 
Province in April 2021.   
 
The next meeting of the Steering Committee in March will focus on recommending a 
site option.   
 
 
To keep informed on the project, please follow the Lake of the Woods District Hospital on Facebook and visit the All 
Nations Hospital Project website to subscribe to receive the most up-to-date information -  https://anh.lwdh.on.ca/.   
 
The All Nations Hospital Project is a community project, focused not only on creating an inclusive, efficient facility 
staffed by compassionate and caring individuals but also on building relationships to strengthen our community. 
Mamoo’kandaa oshi aakoziiwigamig.  Working together for our new hospital.   
 
#AllNationsHospitalProject  #BuildingOurHospital     

https://anh.lwdh.on.ca/


 

 

 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Wendy Peterson    Chief Marilyn Sinclair 
Chair, ANH Steering Committee   Vice-Chair, ANH Steering Committee 
wenpete@gmail.com    mrsbear@kmts.ca  
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